

Joel Stevens
Epic Water Filters
1630 30th Street, Unit A394
Boulder, CO 80301

August 8, 2022

Dear Joel,

From all of us at POW, thank you for the generous \$958.50 gift for unrestricted general operating support from Epic Water Filters, which we received on July 7, 2022. With your support, we are on a mission to build, diversify and strengthen the Outdoor State to become the most influential and impactful voice for climate in the United States.

United by our love of the outdoors and the common ground that connects us, POW is proud to be the place where the outdoor community comes together, gets inspired and takes action for climate. Together, we are the Outdoor State, and when we come together to act, we are bigger and more powerful than any state in the country.

We know the path to solving the climate crisis is steep, has plenty of challenges and the clock is ticking. Fortunately, getting to the top of an extremely hard climb is what we are built for and what POW does best. Solutions are already underway and we know it's going to take:

- Making climate a top policy priority for local, state and national leaders;
- Rapidly deploying technological solutions and financial capital to advance our clean energy future;
- Spurring a cultural shift, where taking action on climate is no longer an option, it's just what you do.

We're grateful you're here on the path with us, and we look forward to keeping you updated and sharing our progress in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Justin Van Saghi, Strategic Partnerships Manager

DONATION RECEIPT - Keep for your records

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Protect Our Winters is an exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 20-8474909.

Donor: Epic Water Filters
Date Received: July 7, 2022

Donation Value: \$958.50 for Unrestricted General Operating Support

